
Extension of Question/Answer Period and Delivery Date for Responses to 
the E/CAR Radar Data Displays Request for Information 

 

Dear Providers: 

 
Considering the request by several Providers for extending the delivery date of 
the E/CAR Radar Data Displays RFI responses and that the upcoming E/CAR 
Radar data Sharing Meeting will be held in Guadaloupe, French Antilles from 
22 to 24 October, 2014; please note that: 

 The question/answer period regarding the RDS RFI has been 
extended to 3 October 2014. 

 The RDS RFI Delivery date is 10 October 2014. 

The rest of the instructions contained in the “Instructions to Prospective 
Providers for Response to Request for Information (RFI)” remained the same. 

 
 

Thanks for participating in this process 

Eastern Caribbean Radar Data Sharing Group (E/CAR/RDS) 

 


